
El  Dorado  County  Food  Bank
looking for help
California Food Bank Executive Directors,

I need your help. El Dorado County is currently going through
some painful budget cuts and senior nutrition sites are in
danger of elimination. In the past I have talked to Food Bank
Representatives  that  partner  with  their  county  to  provide
service through the Senior Nutrition Program. I am trying to
provide some options and models of nonprofits throughout the
state to Human Services and the Board of Supervisors to try
and save these important outreach programs.

I need your help, if any of you work with your local area
agency on aging or you know another nonprofit in your service
area that provides this service please contact me or send me
some information on who I can contact. These seniors need our
help, please join me together we may be able to help El Dorado
County save a crucial program that many seniors rely on.

Mike Sproull, founder Food Bank of El Dorado Count7 (530)
621.9950, mikes@foodbankedc.org
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